CALLING ALL MYSTERY READERS

I would like to invite any parents, older siblings, grandparents, relatives, or other special people
to surprise your child by being a virtual “Mystery Reader” this year in our classroom.

Students LOVE having their family, friends, and relatives visit our classroom to share in our
learning by reading a favorite story aloud to our class. Readers are asked to choose a favorite
book to read and join us via Zoom at 1:30 on the Friday of your choice. Some ideal times are
during your time off, near your child’s birthday, or when you will have relatives visiting. If this
day or time does not work, please let me know and we will see what can be arranged. Please
expect your mystery reader time slot to last about 10-15 minutes.

If you are interested, please choose a Friday that may work with your schedule and fill out the
bottom portion of this page. The schedule will fill up fast, so please give me at least two date
choices. I’ll do my best to accommodate one of your choices. When returning your choices,
please send the bottom portion of this page in a sealed envelope so that your visit remains a
mystery! I will send each mystery reader an email confirming your date and time.

Remember, this is a mystery to our class. Try not to tell your child when or who will be reading
to our class. I will send an email to the mystery reader the week before the reading asking them
to write three clues about themselves. These clues will help students solve the mystery of who
may be reading to the class.

I hope you can participate in our “Mystery Reader” program!

Thank you,
Mrs. White

Student’s Name:

Mystery Reader’s Name:

Mystery Reader’s Email:

Date (1%t Choice): Time:

Date (2" Choice): Time:

Date (3 Choice): Time:



